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Honorable Chair and Members 
  of the County Council 

County of Maui 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 
 

Chair and Members: 
 

 Your Multimodal Transportation Committee, having met on 
March 11, 2019, makes reference to a Miscellaneous Communication 
dated February 7, 2019, from the County Clerk, referring Contract C6660, 

between the County of Maui and Hawaiian Dredging Construction 
Company, Inc., for the North Shore Greenway Phase IV project for the 

Department of Public Works. 
 
 When complete, the North Shore Greenway will be a seven-mile 

pedestrian and bike path between Kahului and Paia.  Phase IV is the final 
phase in which the portion of the greenway from Ulupua Place to Baldwin 
Beach Park will be constructed.  The Department of Public Works 

anticipates construction to finish in late June. 
 

 The Deputy Director of Public Works said the Federal government 
will pay 80 percent of the construction cost.  As a result, the County will 
provide $350,000 of the $1,726,200 required for the construction contract. 

 
 Your Committee notes the contractor is Hawaiian Dredging 

Construction Company, Inc.  The Department’s website states: “The 
project includes clearing and grubbing; earthwork; leveling shoulders; 
installing barrier; relocating and installing highway and non-highway 

facilities; constructing new bikeway pavement; transplanting existing 
foliage; installing pavement markings and signs; installing concrete bridge 
crossing over Kailua Stream; installing railing; and all other incidental 

work necessary to complete the project.”  
 

 Your Committee further notes the North Shore Greenway has been 
in development for more than two decades, and advocates for more 
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bicycling and walking opportunities in Maui County are eagerly awaiting 
its completion.  

 
 The Deputy Director provided a presentation on the history of the 
North Shore Greenway.  Phase I, the Airport Bikeway, was constructed in 

1996.  Phase II is the Spreckelsville Bikeway, which extends from the 
Phase I terminus to the end of Pa`ani Place near the Maui Country Club.  

Phase III is the Paia Parks Bikeway, which will be connected to the 
Spreckelsville Bikeway by the Phase IV project. 
 

 Your Committee voted 7-0 to recommend filing of the 
communication.  Committee Chair Sugimura, Vice-Chair Hokama, and 

members Kama, King, Lee, Paltin, and Sinenci voted “aye.” 
 
 Your Multimodal Transportation Committee RECOMMENDS that 

the Miscellaneous Communication be FILED. 
 
 This report is submitted in accordance with Rule 8 of the Rules of 

the Council. 
 

 
 

__________________________________________ 

YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair 
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